The Family Planning Strategy at the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation (BMGF) is making a Request for Concepts (RFC) for mixed-method research that will produce new data and analysis on the motivations and reasons for traditional method use in developing countries.
Detailed information on the RFC and how to apply can be found at: https://www.gatesfoundation.org/How-We-Work/General-Information/Grant-Opportunities/Re-Examining-Traditional-Method-Use.

 
The deadline for Concept Memos submissions is October 4, 2019 and any clarifying questions must be submitted to BMGF by September 12, 2019.
 
Questions about the concept memo or questions related to the application process should be sent to FPproposals@gatesfoundation.org.
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